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MESSAGE FROM THE HOA PRESIDENT

May is one of my favorite months of the year. The weather is wonderful - and this year,
even though we're still having “May” showers, the spring flowers are big, bright,
beautiful, and growing like weeds (and | have them too). Mother's Day is in May. |
hope everyone had the chance to celebrate your mom, and if she’s gone like mine, to
remember the love she showed and the good times you had together. | believe my
mom continues to watch over me, and it's a good thing that she is.

Memorial Day falls at the end of May. Started in New York as a day to remember the
nation’s Civil War dead, it's now a day of remembrance for all those who gave their
lives to preserve our freedoms. Last month, a group of us from Tellico Village visited
the Normandy beaches, where we stood in the same spot where 9000 Americans died
on Omaha Beach. It is quite sobering to stand where so many crossed and so many
died. This Memorial Day please take time to remember those fallen Americans from all
wars and be thankful for the freedoms they have given us.

June brings a new month in which we hold our second annual “Fun in the Sun”
Membership Picnic on June 10th at the Yacht Club. There are still some tickets left, so
sign up before they close out the event on May 29*. Last year was a sell out and a ton
of fun. Also in June, the raft-offs kick off for the summer, along with Smokies Baseball,
golf, Singo, Bunco and Hand & Foot, games, dining outs, and my favorite, the Open

Village Meeting on the 17th. June will be a very busy month.

One thing all the events have in common is that you sign up for them on Tellico Life.
I'd like to thank all the volunteers that run Tellico Life and support the functions of the
clubs and organizations in the Village, especially the admins that make Tellico Life
work.

On the Advocacy side, the HOA's Highway Safety Committee is transitioning to the
POA's Highway Advisory Committee (HIAC). They’ll continue to work with local and
State governments to improve the public roads around and through Tellico Village, but
now have the authority of the POA behind them. I'm looking forward to seeing you at
the picnic and thanks for a wonderful month.

Harry Rucker, Tellico Village HomeOwners Association President




2nd Annual

FUN IN THE SUN
MEMBERSHIP PICNIC

Join us for a picture-perfect day filled with sunshine,
delicious food, live music, games, and fun with friends!

Monday - 10 June | 3:00 - 7:00

Tellico Village Yacht Club ()
Expanded Covered Seating
Shuttle Parking

$20

MUST register on
~alli 1fal

REGISTER NOW
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Click Here
For More Information

CLICK' HERE CLICK' HERE
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THE STATE OF THE VILLAGE
- *» i Monday, 17 June
v 4:00 pm
Yacht Club
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" REVVARDS

Read your newsletter
closely and answer the
gquestions below to win 5




HOAcomms2024(@gmail.com

THERE WILL BE
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